
CONGRATULATIONS! 

Michael Currie graduated February 26, 2021 from Palmer College of Chiropractic with a Doctor of 

Chiropractic. The program was a 5 year program consolidated into 3 1/3 years. Michael plans to stay in 

Moline IL just until he finishes up his 5 board examinations then him, girlfriend Jill and dog Maloney plan on 

moving to Colorado Springs, CO. Congratulations Dr. Michael Currie!! 

 

 Received during the season of Lent (February 17 – April 4) 

Around the world, millions of people lack access to sustainable 

food sources, clean water, sanitation, education, and opportunity. 

The three programs supported by One Great Hour of Sharing — Presbyterian Disaster Assistance, the 

Presbyterian Hunger Program, and Self Development of People — all work in different ways to serve 

individuals and communities in need. From initial disaster response to ongoing community development, 

their work fits together to provide people with safety, sustenance, and hope. Each gift to One Great Hour of 

Sharing (OGHS) helps to improve the lives of people in these challenging situations. The Offering provides us 

a way to share God’s love with our neighbors in need. In fact, OGHS is the single, largest way that 

Presbyterians come together every year to work for a better world.  

The One Great Hour of Sharing envelopes and children’s fish coin banks can be found at 

the back of the Sanctuary through the season of Lent. 

PLEASE mark your checks Presbyterian Church and in the memo line mark OGHS.  Please give generously.  

Mail your checks to:  Schaller Presbyterian Church, P. O. Box 69, Schaller, IA 51053.  

 
Hello Community Members! 
 
We would like to take a moment to introduce Ridge View Take and Bake to the community.  Ridge View 
Take and Bake is a student run business that is run by High School Students at Ridge View High School.  
Ridge View Take and Bake was started in the Fall of 2020 with an inaugural class of eight students.  This 
semester we welcome a new set of ten students in two sections to participate in Ridge View Take and Bake. 
 
Sincerely,  
 
Amanda Olson 
Ridge View High School 
Family and Consumer Sciences Teacher 
Ridge View Take and Bake Organizer 
712-368-4353 
aolson@rvraptors.org 
takeandbake@rvraptors.org 
tinyurl.com/yyv2mzgm 
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